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May31,2012 

Ballard Smith
 
The Blackbird Company
 
900 Pierremont Road, Suite 221
 
Shreveport, LA 71106
 

RE:	 AFIN No. 52-00194, General Permit Tracking No. 0061-WG-SW-2
 
Surface facilities associated with the Yarborough No.2 SWDS
 

Dear Mr. Smith: 

The Recertification Notice of Intent for coverage under the General Permit OOOO-WG-SW for the surface 
facilities associated with a salt water disposal system was received on May 9, 2012 and has been 
approved by this Department. A copy of the General Permit is available from the Department or at the 
website below. Compliance with all conditions and limitations therein is required. 

http://www.adeq.state.ar.us/waterlbranch permits/pdfs/OOOO-WG-SW.pdf 

Coverage for your facility under this General Permit is effective as of the date of this letter. Your facility 
has been assigned Permit Tracking No. 0061-WG-SW-2 and AFIN No. 52-00194. Please use these 
references in any future correspondence with the Department. 

This letter is issued in reliance upon the statements and representations made in the submittal and the 
Department has no responsibility for adequacy or proper functioning of the system. 

If you have any questions, please contact Linda Hanson, P.G. at (501) 682-0646. 

~erelY, 

~~--~ 
Mo Shafii
 
Assistant Chief, Water Division
 

MS:ad 

cc:	 Darcia Routh, Arkansas Department of Health (darcia.routh@arkansas.gov)
 
Karla Schaeffer, ADEQ, El Dorado Office
 
Linda Hanson, ADEQ
 
file (AFIN 52-00194, Permit No. 0061-WG-SW-2)
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